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RFP ADDENDUM #2 
 

DESCRIPTION:  
 
Answers to Questions Received  
 

 
Question:  
I have a question on this RFP.  The slides indicate that the contract tracers is healthcare assistance, vs CRC's who are non 
clinical. Can you please define the type of medical provider and responsibility that is needed of the contact 
tracers?  LTMD has already been in contact with the state of CT, due to our interest to supply CT state healthcare 
facilities with physicians and mid level practitioners.  If the need is for a MD, NP or PA medical provider, we are interest 
and able to provide this service, and will make a proposal/bid on the RFP. Can we propose just the medical practitioner 
and not the CRC? Can you please advise. Thank you!  

 

Answer: 

This RFP is to secure Community Resource Coordinators not contact tracers.  CRCs do not include medical providers, so 

any proposal must focus on the need for Community Resource Coordinators.  Please refer to the RFP for further 

information. 

 

 
Question: 
Can you please clarify if the Community Resource Coordinators will be employees of and supervised by the "host 
organization" or by the Department of Social Services? Lisa Tepper Bates stated in the webinar that "A community 
resource coordinator will be contracted and under the supervision directly of the Department of Social Services." 

 

Answer:  

The Community Resource Coordinators will be employees of and supervised by the host organization, who will be under 

contract with the State of Connecticut Department of Social Services.   

 


